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Sixth Form Event for Year 10 - Wednesday 17 July 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Congratulations, we have reviewed your child’s latest tracking data and are delighted to inform you 

that they are eligible to attend our fantastic Sixth Form. We are very excited to invite them to our 

Sixth Form Event, which will be for students in Year 10 only, and will be held on Wednesday 17 July. 

 

Your child is about to begin a very exciting yet challenging phase in their education. At The Sutton 

Academy Sixth Form, we are fully committed to ensuring that the transition from Key Stage 4 to Key 

Stage 5 is as smooth as possible for all our students, and attending this event is a part of that process.   

 

At the event, your child will be able to hear from the Sixth Form Leadership Team, as well as our 

visiting alumni students. They will also have lunch in the Sixth Form centre and be able to use the 

dedicated facilities. Finally, they will attend a Sixth Form subject fayre, to find out more about the 

courses on offer and to speak to our Sixth Form teachers. 

 

We are very proud of our Sixth Form and attending here will provide your child with the opportunities 

and encouragement they need to reach their full potential. We will fully prepare them for life beyond 

Sixth Form and ensure that they leave us as a successful, well-rounded, confident individual, ready for 

the challenges ahead.  

 

We look forward to seeing them at the event! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs L. Grace  

Vice Principal    

 

 


